Zongfang Yang
1521 West 12th ST
Brooklyn, NY, 11204

April 21, 2013

Teresa Beckman 
Calko Medical 
6010 Bay Pkwy
Brooklyn, NY 11204


Dear Mrs.Berkman:  

Please accept this letter of appreciation for meeting with me to discuss the position at your company.   Our discussion was very enlightening, and renews my initial interest in the position considerably.  I remain confident that my qualifications are a good match for your needs, and will hope to be among those in consideration for the job.  

I will continue to be available for future interviews as needed. I will maintain contact or follow up with you by that date and will be deciding on a position shortly thereafter.    

Thank you once again for time and consideration.  I will look forward to speaking with you again soon.    


Sincerely Yours, 


Zongfang Yang


